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Becca Stenson <beccastenson@lpsd.com>

Fwd: Letter of Resignation

Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com> Thu, Sep 14, 2023 at 7:52 AM
To: Becca Stenson <beccastenson@lpsd.com>
Cc: Kasie Luke <kluke@lpsd.com>

Hi Becca,

Can you please include this letter of resignation in the September Board meeting packet?

Thank you,

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Timothy Hammell <thammell@lpsd.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2023 at 6:56 PM
Subject: Letter of Resignation
To: Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com>, Kasie Luke <kluke@lpsd.com>

I am writing to notify you of my resignation as a certified teacher in the Lake and Peninsula District, presently working at the Igiugig School.

My last day will be September 22, 2023.

Sincerely,
Timothy A Hammell

--
Bill Cornell
Assistant Superintendent- Director of Personnel
Lake and Peninsula School District
907-571-7333 (Cell)
907-571-1211

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and
privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient(s), please contact the sender
by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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